

<u>Festivals</u>



The Harvest

Dear Parents,

We are starting a new topic this term which will be focussing on the Harvest and farming in and around East Cowton. We will be reading and writing about farming and studying farming from the past to the present day. We will also be creating some paintings and designing and making objects and machinery that are linked to farming. We are keen to collate photographs, pictures, maps or any other sources of evidence that are related to our farming topic.

We know that some of our families live and work on farms and we would be keen to receive visitors that could talk to our class and help the children understand what it is like to live and work on a farm.

Please look out for our topic display which will begin to show off our work on farming very soon.

Many Thanks

Mrs Rowley